
 
 
 
 

 

MEMO 

 
To: The UVM Faculty Senate 

From: Curricular Affairs Committee of the Faculty Senate, Colby Kervick, Co-Chair 

Date: September 1, 2022 
Re: Report out on Items voted on by the Curricular Affairs Committee that do not require Faculty 
Senate vote 

 

 
 
On September 1, 2022, the Curricular Affairs Committee approved the actions recommended in the 

following memo. 
 

 
 
The Curricular affairs committee approved the following motions: 

 

I. Approval of a new course Prefix in CAS , “CAS” 

II. Approval of a course prefix change in GSB changing “BSAD” to “BUS” 

 

Our approval recommendation of these new prefixes will be forwarded to the registrar’s office. 

 


